
If you are applying from abroad, please consider the following: 

The Society for the Increase of the Ministry (SIM) welcomes 
your application for our scholarships. While SIM, because of 
limited resources, cannot promise to fully meet your financial 
need, we remain aware of the particular expense and hurdles 
involved in your getting accepted at seminaries and university 
divinity schools and receiving appropriate financial assistance.  
 
As you fill out your financial form calculating costs for the 
academic year, please include your travel into the United 
States/North America and any return travel if planned, as well 
as any technology upgrades you may find necessary to your 
coming to study here. 
 
You may also wish to be aware of the timing and process for 
your entrance visa. A critical part of that process is your being 
able to attest to your ability to meet all expenses involved 
pursuant to a theological education, academic and living 
expenses included. The assistance of a SIM scholarship is a 
partial form of meeting that bar; your university or school may 
have external scholarships you can apply for as well.  
 
CLICK HERE TO GO STRAIGHT TO NEW APPLICANT FORM. 
 
As you make your application and have any questions or 
concerns, please contact: Jim Goodmann 
(jgoodmann@simministry.org  Ph: 770-598-6636 or 
info@simministry.org).   

 

 

https://simministry.org/2024-application-1
mailto:jgoodmann@simministry.org
mailto:info@simministry.org

